
The  P.F.A are hosting our 
annual school disco.  

Prep to Grade 2
 from 5:15pm to 6:30pm.

Grade 3 to Grade 6 
from 7pm to 8:30pm.

Glow items will be available to purchase
between $2 and $5 each.  

Drinks, lollies and chips will be available to purchase
from $1.

$5 Entry fee will
 apply to each student

(includes a drink). 



Conditions of Entry
To ensure the safety of all students, parents will only be permitted access to the

school gymnasium to collect their children at the end of each session.
1.

2. Students will not be allowed to leave the Gym without an adult – please DO NOT  ask
your child to meet you outside, or send in another child to get them.

3. Students will only be permitted access to the disco appropriate to their class level.

4. Only current Oatlands students will be permitted entry to the discos.

5. It is recommended that students do not bring valuable items, including Ipads and phones,
to the discos. We take no responsibility for lost property. Please label all belongings.

6.It is suggested your child bring the entry fee plus a maximum of $40. Please explain to 
your child the difference between the entry fee and their spending money. 

Please have the $5 entry fee in hand for quicker and easier entry.

7.A teacher from each prep class will be there for the junior disco 
so all preps will have a familiar  face to go to if need be. 

8.If your child has any special requirements for the night please discuss with their class
teacher or please email the P.F.A.

9. At the start of the disco if parents could please enter via the double doors near the 
Japanese room and walk towards the grade 6 end of the corridor.   At the conclusion 

of each disco parents will enter via the same entrance and then exit with their child/ren
through the main gym doors  (Staff will on hand to provide directions).

Please collect all belongings before you leave for the night.

10. No parent cars are to enter the teacher’s car park on the night. 
Moving  cars and children don’t mix. 

11.  No Outside Food or drink permitted in the disco.  

If it happens to be raining on the night, we will try and get the students in as 
quickly as possible but it may be best to bring an umbrella for when you are waiting.

Wes Holloway, Matt Kenny, Deanne Morgan and Michelle White will oversee both discos 
with a team of teachers and volunteer parents.


